
The school year 1974-75 has been a memorable one for Richard

Winn Academy because of our new headmaster Thomas O. Bruce.

Although Mr. Bruce has been with us only a short time, he has
shown his concern and dedication to developing Richard Winn to
the fullest extent of its potential.

Mr. Bruce was graduated from A. C. Flora High School in Colum-

bia, S. C. and attended the University of South Carolina where he
received an A.B. in history. He is presently working on his master's

degree. Before coming to Richard Winn, our headmaster was
employed at James H. Hammond Academy in Columbia for three

years. While there, he taught American history and govern~ent

and coached football and track. He helped to start the first football

program at Hammond.

Mr. Bruce has made many changes for the betterment of Richard

Winn, such as selecting new reading and math materials for the

lower school students, providing a place for the upper school stu-

dents to eat lunch, and hiring new teachers ..
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